From: Vildana Celik <Vildana.Celik@cityofchicago.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 7:34 AM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: Sail Grand Prix Attendance

Steve and Lisa,

As part of the CDA’s sponsorship, in an agreement with Choose Chicago, | attended the 2023
Rolex United States Sail Grand Prix | Chicago at Navy Pier in CDA capacity on Saturday, June 17.

Regards,

Vildana Celik
Assistant Commissioner - Noise Management
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